
 
   
 
 

 
Announcement [3.8.2016] 
 
In relation to certain press reports regarding a potential sale of its Serbian 
operations, Alpha Bank states that they are unfounded and it is not engaged 
in definitive discussions with any party at present. The Bank notes that, 
consistent with its business plan, it continuously explores value enhancing 
options for all its investments.  
 


